
Mercedes GLE / GLS - incorrectly laid
condensation water drain hoses lead to
electronic faults

Data sheet

Manufacturer Mercedes-Benz

Vehicle model GLE | GLS (167)

Year of manufacture 2018 - 2021

Symptoms Condensation leads to electronic faults

 Important safety note

Recall campaigns: condensation leads to short
circuits

In the above-mentioned vehicles, incorrectly routed condensation water drain hoses of the air-
conditioning system can cause a variety of electronic problems. If misdirected condensation
water in the interior of the vehicle comes into contact with electrical components, this can lead to
leakage currents and/or short circuits.

For example, there is a risk that systems such as the vehicle locking system and/or the eCall
emergency call feature will fail. If necessary, the engine emergency mode is activated.

The problem has already been acknowledged by the vehicle manufacturer, who has responded by
initiating a recall campaign (8392005/8391109).

Nevertheless, it is still possible that not all vehicles affected worldwide have been
"rectified" (correct routing of the condensation water hoses).



If vehicles with such problems present themselves at the workshop, please bear this information
in mind and check whether the recall has been carried out in your area. If necessary, contact the
vehicle manufacturer or a workshop authorised by the said manufacturer.

Reprinting, distribution, reproduction, exploitation in any form or disclosure of the contents of
this document, even in part, is prohibited without our express, written approval; indication of the
document source is also required. The schematic illustrations, pictures and descriptions serve only
for the purposes of explanation and representation of the instructions and cannot be used as a
basis for installation or assembly work. All rights reserved.


